
From: Barb Thees
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Sound Level Variance Comment
Date: Monday, August 26, 2024 12:56:11 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

As a resident of 232 Goodrich Ave. in St. Paul, I received a Sound Level Variance notification
regarding Waldmann Brewery's request for September 20, 21, 22, 27, 28, & 29, 2024. I
wanted to note that I am in support of their request being approved as I love the richness that
the brewery and their events bring to our neighborhood.

Sincerely,
Barb Thees
232 Goodrich Ave, St Paul, MN 55102
651-353-6747
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